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16.02.2022

Dear Students,

We at RLAC welcome you all for the offline classes from 17" February, 2022.

As you all are aware that COVID-19 pandemic is still not over though the percentage of severe
infections has drastically reduced during the last wave in Delhi. Hence, we have to take all the
appropriate precautions and strictly follow COVID appropriate behavior at all times to protect

ourselves as well as our peers and family members from the disease.
You are requested to follow the instructions given below:

1. Always wear a mask.

2. Keep sanitizing your hands as many times as possible. Sanitizer dispensers are

installed at all the crucial locations in the college.

3. In case you have any COVID like symptoms, please stay at home as you will not be
allowed in the college. If at any stage you feel that you or any of your peers are
exhibiting any COVID like symptoms, please report to the teacher-in-charge or the
nurse and leave the college to take rest.

4. Complete 2 doses of your vaccination at the earliest, if not completed yet.

5. Don’t gather in common areas like canteen, library, ground or common rooms and

follow the social distancing norms.

6. Inspection teams will be taking round of the college and classes. If anyone is found to
be not following the appropriate behavior may be fined or asked to leave the college

as per the decision of the inspection team.

Looking forward to seeing you all in the college.

All the best. Stay Safe and Stay Healthy.

otrpntyfs
Prof. Rakesh Kumar Gupta
Principal




